Success Together Aspire Respect

Philips
High School
July 2025

Dear Parents/Carers and Y11 Class of 2025,

I hope this letter finds you well and that the Y11 Class of 2025 are enjoying some
relaxation time ahead of embarking on the next stage of their educational
journey/working life.

We are looking forward to celebrating all your successes on Results Day, Thursday
21st August 2025.

Results Day arrangements:
e Results can be collected from the canteen between 9:30am and 10:30am.

Please use the door directly into the canteen from the canopy area.

o Representatives from 6th Form Colleges will be available to offer advice and will
-also be based in the canteen.

e Any results which you are unable to collect in person by 12pm will be posted
2" class, to your home address. Should you plan to be elsewhere and would
like your results posted to an alternative location, please supply a stamped
addressed envelope to the school office before the end of term, Friday 18™ July.

e You may only collect your own results, not those of friends.

« If parents or other relatives come to collect your results, they must
have signed permission from you to do so.

If you have any questions regarding Results Day, please contact us via
exams@philips.oaklp.co.uk.

Have a lovely summer,
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Mrs L De Angelis
Deputy Headteacher - Quality of Education

Headteacher: Mr C Hibbert BA (Hons), MS¢, NPQH

Higher Lane, Whitefield, Manchester M45 7PH
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